
5 REPORT ON PROGRESS OF LOCAL REGENERATION PLANNING

The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated)
by the Depute Chief Executive (Education Planning and Economic
Development) informing members of progress on partner activities, local
planning in the four regeneration areas and other activities within the
ward.

It was recommended that the committee note:

1. The successful delivery of winter events and activities;

2. Regeneration activity across the ward including recent engagement
undertaken around locality planning and the West Lothian Local
Outcome Improvement Plan (LOIP); and

3. Business Gateway and access2employment activity.

Decision

To note the terms of the report.


